
Hastings Girls’ High School Board of Trustees 

2020 Student Representative Election 

 
Dear Candidate 

 

 
All students nominated for the 2020 student representative election are invited to write a brief 

profile (less than 400 words) about themselves. 

 
These profiles are not compulsory, but it is in your best interest to have one included, as the 

profiles will be included with the voting paper for all the voters to see. 

 
The idea is to let the voters know: 

 
 Who you are 

 What your abilities are 

 Why you are standing for student representative 

 What your interests are etc. 

 
The profile can be handed into the school office with your nomination form or emailed through 

to me as a Word document (email is my preference)  pr@hastingsgirls.com. 

 
I must have it before 12 noon Friday 4 September 2020, or it will not be included. 

With the profile I include the candidate's photo: 

• If you don't want your photo published with your profile – that is fine, but you will need to 

let me know. 

• Unless I hear otherwise, I will use the existing photo that the school has on file (your 

Student ID photo). 

• If you prefer, you can email me through another photo with your profile. 
 

 
When you put together your profile you may also want to have a think about what you can say 

when all the candidates are given the opportunity to address the school via a recording that 

will be shared through Seesaw. 
 

 
Please make sure I have all your contact details (home phone, mobile phone, and email) on 

the nomination form. 

 
Any  queries  you  can  come  to  see  me  at  my office in 10s block or  email  me  at 

pr@hastingsgirls.com. 
 

 
Regards 

 

Mrs Juliet Price 
Returning Officer 
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